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Homer, Nebraska – Population 502; a 
short 2-hour drive from the GCBAA 
Executive Office in Lincoln is bringing 

together familiar faces of our association. On June 
17th, GCBAA staff joined fellow GCBAA Members; 
Chris Daigle, Scot Leavitt, and Matt Faherty of 
Winterberry Irrigation, LLC (Irrigation Contractor), 
Doug Zak of CMF Global (Supplier).  The design build 
project with friends Tad King and Rob Collins with 
King Collins Golf Course Design.  

Chris gave us the tour of the site showing their 
HDPE process, along with best management practices 
Winterberry Irrigation, LLC implements in their 
daily work activity. From a morning stretch, safety 
meeting, social distancing of crews, and professional 
and organized workspace; despite being busy in 
the CMF Global trademark AquaFusion training 
certification program review with employees. Around 
the jobsite, there were countless organized piles of 
GCBAA member products ready to be installed. Miles 
of Regency Wire & Cable, ADS Inc. drainage, and 
AquaFuse HDPE piping system, along with the smell 
of diesel from the fleet of Caterpillar Equipment 
being used. There are storage containers of Toro 
Irrigation Company irrigation heads that are ready 
to be installed after Erik Christiansen with EC Design 
Group Ltd. stakes the property.

Follow the progress of this unique build by visiting: 
https://www.thebestmix1055.com/2020/06/11/
landmand-golf-club-making-progress/.
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